
 

 

 

25 April 2016  

 

Attention: Finance Department / AR Department 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Transfer of Hach business from Fluke to Pall 

 

We would like to inform you about Hach Singapore’s impending change of business entity from Fluke 

South East Asia Pte Ltd to Pall Filtration Pte Ltd.   

 

As you are aware, Hach has been transacting under Fluke South East Asia Pte Ltd, an operating company 

under the Danaher group of companies (www.danaher.com) since 2006. A recent reorganization of the 

Operating Companies under Danaher resulted in several operating companies moving into a new 

business entity, Fortive (www.fortive.com). Fluke is one of the Operating Companies moving into 

Fortive, while Hach remains part of Danaher and thus needs to remain operating under another 

Danaher Operating Company, namely Pall Filtration Pte Ltd here in Singapore.  

 

This change of business entity will take place with effect from 1st June 2016. In order to minimize any 

disruptions to your business and operations, we would need you to set up our new business entity and 

update your Hach’s records in your internal vendor list.  

 

Hach’s New Company Information (effective 1 June 2016)  

 

Pall Filtration Pte Ltd  

1 Science Park Road, #05-09/15 East Wing, The Capricorn, 

Singapore Science Park II, Singapore 117528 

Phone: (65) 6389 6489  

 

Company Registration No: 198403567/G 

 

 

Kindly update your records accordingly.   Purchase orders for Hach products will need to be sent to Pall 

Filtration Pte Ltd from 1 June 2016 onwards.  

 

For sales related enquiries, please email mlau@hach.com, or call 6389-6477 

For service related enquiries, please email seaservice@hach.com, or call 6389-6479 

For all other enquiries, please email seasia@hach.com, or call 6389-6489 

 

If you have any questions on updating Hach records on your vendor list, please do not hesitate to 

contact Ms. Maggie Lau by phone: (65) 6389-6477 or email: mlau@hach.com or Ms. Hellen by phone: 

(65) 6389-6479 or email seaservice@hach.com 

 

 

Hach remains an important part of Danaher’s Water Quality Platform, and we are committed to building 

a global science and technology company. We thank you for your patience as we transition our business 

operations into Pall Filtration Pte Ltd. We would like to assure you that we will do our utmost to 



 

 

 

minimize any disruptions and inconveniences to you during this period. Your business is important to us, 

and we remain committed to serving your needs.  

 

If you have further questions on our transition, do not hesitate to contact Joyce Lim, Sales Manager by 

phone (65) 6389 6477 or email jlim@hach.com or email Lino Oddi, General Manager, South ASEAN at 

loddi@hach.com  

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

JeanHHHHuang 
Jean Huang 

Senior Marketing Manager, Hach Southeast Asia 

Phone: (65) 6389 6449, Email: jehuang@hach.com  

sea.hach.com 

 

 


